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I-270 Corridor Improvements Update

Summary and Background Information:

The I-270 corridor is one of the most congested sections in the metro area. It has significant impact
to the commercial/industrial areas of Commerce City.  A pre-construction/National Environmental
Policy Act (NEPA) Study was started in April 2020, which will determine alternatives for improving the
corridor. CDOT will be presenting updates on the NEPA study and what the next steps are for the
project.

Staff Responsible (Department Head):  Joe Wilson, Director of Public Works
Staff Member Presenting:  Brent Soderlin, City Engineer

Financial Impact:  N/A
Funding Source:  N/A

Staff Recommendation:  None. Study Session Presentation and Discussion.
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